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WEEKLY SUNDAY SERVICE at 11am 
MINISTER: REV. G. MACLAUGHLAN 
M:07507 710 871  
E: GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org.uk 

 
    During our Altogether Service last Sunday Grant  
    asked to take a minute and to give thanks to God for 
    something that we were truly grateful for that week.  
    And he encouraged us to take time each day this  
    week to reflect and continue to give thanks. As I  
    come to put this newsletter together, I want to give  
    thanks to God for giving me an extra day this week.  
    Ok, I know that’s not possible. But this has been  
    one of those weeks that every day I have though it 
was a day later. On Tuesday I was convinced it was Wednesday and all 
day Wednesday I kept thinking it was Thursday so I want to thank God for 
making the week before I return to work seem that little bit longer and I 
really am grateful for the time to meet with friends, time to relax and 
genuinely the time to feel that I have ‘recharged the batteries’ and I still 
have 3 days to go! 

SUNDAY 6th AUGUST 2023 
This Sunday everyone is invited to worship ‘away from home’ and join in 
with the congregation at Dundee West Church on Perth Road. We hope 
many of you will manage to get along. It was a great service at the start of 
July when they joined with us ‘at home’.  
 
Grant and Jim Connolly will share the service. 
 
How to get there:  
There is plenty on street parking nearby and it’s free until 1pm. There is a 
cost to parking in the Art College car park, however.  
Buses 5, 5a and 16 all stop opposite the Church (at the Art College). 
If you are aware of someone who may struggle to get along and you can 
offer them a lift then please do so.  
  

PASTORAL CARE 
If you or someone you know would benefit from pastoral care, please 
contact Grant either by mobile: 07507710871 or by email:  
GMaclaughlan@churchofscotland.org  
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FOR THE YOUNG AND YOUNG AT HEART 
 

 
 
   
   

AFTERNOON TEA 
The next ‘social’ event from the ‘In Group’ will 
be an Afternoon Tea, with entertainment, on 
Saturday 12th August at 2.00pm – 4.00pm.  
Cost:  £5.00/head. Lesley Mays and Fiona 
Low have tickets and they will be available to 
buy after the service this week (or on the 
door next Saturday).  
We have extended an invitation to our friends 
at Dundee West to join us, too.  
 


